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June 17, 2019 

 
 
Greetings Classmates! 

 
Our College is working to achieve 45 percent Alumni participation by June 30.  This would 

place Wabash in the top 15 of colleges and universities along with institutions such as 
Princeton, Williams, Wellesley and Amherst.  As of June 11, the College was 438 alumni 
donors shy of the goal. 

 
Class of ‘53, let’s help our College reach this goal! 

 
Don’t forget, you can give several ways: 
• By phone: 877-743-4545 

• On the web: www.wabash.edu/alumni/egift 
• By mail: Wabash Annual Fund, P.O. Box 352, Crawfordsville, Indiana 47933 (checks 

payable to Wabash College) 
• And if you wish to speak to someone in the Development Office regarding placing 

Wabash in your will or trust, visit: http://wabash.giftplans.org/  

• And if you would like to make a contribution to the Giant Steps Campaign, also visit 
http://wabash.giftplans.org/ 

 
Gifts must be made online by midnight June 30th or postmarked June 30th to receive 
credit for this fiscal year. 

 
Remember, all gifts are significant! 

 
 
Fred, Jack and Bob 
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